
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 25 January 2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 
Friday 1st February 
• Godrevy/Mousehole  

swimming 
Monday 4th February 
• Feast Day for Y5 and Y6 
Friday 8th February 
• Godrevy/Mousehole  

swimming 
Friday 15th February 
• Godrevy/Mousehole  

swimming 
• Final payment date for Beam 

House Residential 
Monday 18th –Friday 22nd February 
• Half term 
Thursday 28th February 
• KS1 Disco 4-5pm 
• KS2 Disco 5.15 –6.15pm 
Wednesday 13th March 
• Scholastic Book Fair 
Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 
• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 
• School closes at 2pm for  

Easter 
Tuesday 23 April 
• Back to school for summer term 

Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carn Brea 94.8% 

Tehidy 99.6% 

Poldark 97.7% 

Kynance 99.1% 

St Ives 97.2% 

Godrevy 96.7% 

Mousehole 96.7% 

Ding Dong 98.3% 

Wheal Dream 91.3% 

Whole School 96.7% 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
The end of another busy week!  
 
Firstly, thank you all for your support in moving the ordering of school lunches 
online. The office team have done a fantastic job in setting up the system and 
tracking lunches and we have increased opportunities for learning in the  
mornings. Thank you to all of those parents who attended the first class parents 
lunch on Wednesday, invites will continue to go out over the next few weeks. 
Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to complete the online survey 
about extra-curricular clubs. There is still time to share your views and suggest 
new ideas for clubs, the link to the survey is on our Facebook page.  
 
We have now whittled down the 100+ entries for the new school houses names 
to two remaining entries. The staff met to shortlist to a final four and yesterday 
the School Council met to select the final two. The whole school will be voting on 
Monday and we will then be able to reveal the winner! 
 
The new church bells at St Uny Church are going to be rehung and a special  
service will take place on Sunday 24th March. We have sent home the bell  
design & poetry competition, it would be fantastic to receive as many designs 
and poems as possible. Please drop all entries into the office.  
 
Can those picking up and dropping off their children by car make sure they are 
parking in the surrounding area safely and responsibly. We have had a few  
incidents recently due to where and how cars have been parked. Can I also ask 
that you are mindful of the local residents and do not block driveways and access 
routes. 
 
Finally, once again we need your help! The new lunch system is working really 
well but we now feel we need a whole school lunch prayer that the children can 
say together each day. It would be fantastic if the children could write some 
lunch prayers and bring them into the office, the winning entry will become our 
new whole-school lunch prayer. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mr Hoskins 

Year 5 swimmers have been timed and the 
team selection has been made for the Gala 
in March.  We are delighted to announce  
the results below: 
 
Girls Team: 
Isla (Front crawl), Katie (Back Stroke), Clea (Breast Stroke), Chelsea (Butterfly) and 
Maddison (Reserve). 
 
Boys Team: 
Kai (Front crawl), Frazer (Back Stroke), Archie (Breast Stroke), Joseph (Butterfly),  
Lucas (Reserve). 



Football Match   St Uny v Alverton 
This week our footballers played a league match against Alverton. It was a good game, with both 
teams battling hard. It could have gone either way, with our opponents ending up winners by 3 
goals to 2 . As the game went on we looked the more likely to force a result. Despite the defeat, 
the team are well placed in the league and playing some great football.   


